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Spring/Summer 2022 

 

After a very wobbly start of the year, with rain, snow, wind, we finally have nice warm weather 

just in time for planting gardens and flower beds. Let us hope this is a beginning of continued 

pleasant weather so we can spend more time outside. 

This is a short newsletter to bring everyone up to date on the Centre’s Covid Plan and future 

events. 

Covid Plan. Masks are no longer mandatory, but if anybody still wishes to wear one, please do. 

Those that are using the rooms, please continue to sign in and out, use hand sanitizers, take all 

equipment home, tidy up the room, and to sanitize all surfaces that have been used before 

leaving. Please keep to your dates and times, and if for any reason you are unable to make your 

allotted time, please phone and let us know. The Society still needs to sanitize after every use. 

Thanks everyone. Your cooperation in keeping the Centre sanitized and clean is a significant 

help to us. 

The Society would also like to Thank returning members and extend a big WELCOME to our 

new members, which signed up at our Open House, Seedy Sunday, Spring Market. We 

appreciate your support. Without it we would not be able to continue. Your yearly dues help to 

renovate and improve the Centre.  

The winner at our Spring Market door prize for new members was Steen Hjort of Saltair. His 

hanging basket was delivered to him the next day. Steen was also a first-time vendor at our 

Market with his beautiful handmade bowls.  
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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

June 2, 2022, CVRD Public Meeting. Auditorium. 3pm – 7 pm                                                          

Coastal Bank Assessment. Refreshments will be served. 

September 24, 2022, Saltair Community Society will be hosting an All-Candidates Forum. 

Auditorium   Doors Open 5:00 PM       Meeting starts 6 PM     

October 22, 2022, Celtic Chaos. Stay tuned for future announcement of time. 

October 29, 2022, Fall Market Inside Auditorium 10 am – 2pm. 

 

We hope to see everyone at the upcoming events to show support for not only the Centre but 

to those that are working hard to bring these meetings and concerts to the Saltair residents. In 

the meantime, stay safe everyone.  

 

Nadi Bottomley 

Saltair Community Society 
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